


Mrs. Peterlin’s First Grade Letter


Friday, August 31, 2007
Dear First Grade Families,

Each Friday I will send home a newsletter in this format in your child’s Friday Folder.  It is important to read the weekly newsletters to see what we have been doing in school each week.  I will also give important reminders and ways you can help your child at home.  

Over the past few days we have spent a great deal of time on community building activities. On the back of this paper there is a list of all the students in our class. Just for fun, quiz your first grader and see if she/he can remember all of her/his classmates. 


We have also been working on routines and getting organized for each subject area.  At Parent Orientation you will learn more about our daily schedule, what we will be learning this year and how homework works.

*Reminders*
· Please send your child to school with a healthy snack everyday. They may also bring a water bottle for the first few weeks when it is hot.
· For First Grade, Parent Orientation is Tuesday, September 18 from 6:35-7:20.  I hope to see you all there!  It is very helpful to hear expectations for the school year and to ask any questions you may have.  Thank you!  (
· Red Take-Home folders will come home everyday.  Starting Monday, September 10, there will be 2-3 math papers in the Take-Home folder each Monday to complete with your child and return to school by Friday.   Please take these papers out of the folder on Monday and leave them at home until they are complete.  Your child is learning to empty his or her folder of any important notes for me, and incomplete math homework can make this confusing.  A Reading Log will also be added to the Take-Home folder or will be sent home in a separate folder in a few weeks.  I will explain that at Parent Orientation.  Take-Home folders need to come back to school each day.  This is a good place to put any papers that you would like me to see.  

· Friday folders (a white envelope) only come home on Fridays.  They have any office papers, student’s work and the weekly classroom newsletter.  Friday folders need to be signed and brought back to school each Monday.  

· Thank you for all of the children’s birthday presents that have been sent in! If you have not done so this is just a reminder. Please purchase a five dollar gift, wrap it and send it to school ASAP. Boys should bring in a gift for a boy and girls should bring in a gift for a girl. Please label the gift (boy or girl) and mark it from your child. Each student will get to select a gift from the birthday present bin on his or her birthday.
· I have written on this sheet of paper if your child is still missing some school supplies.  Please try and get these to school ASAP!!!!
· Thank you for all of your support at home! We have had a great start to the school year! I feel so lucky have such a wonderful class. Thanks for sharing your kids with me this year! (
Have a great weekend,  Kelly Peterlin
